
From: fourjs@optonline.net <fourjs@optonline.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2019 3:19:48 PM 
To: Lee, Benjamin; Coleman, Elise; Fedeli, Mary Lisa; Jacobson, Jonathan; Lion, Bob; Miller, Lindsey; 
Nabel, Susan; Pia Jr., Charles; Zelinsky, John; McMullen, J.R. 
Subject: Ban on plastic straws  

  
To my District Reps and L&R Committee Members, 

Thank you for the important work you do and for the personal sacrifices you make to help our city. 

 

I have been following the news in the Advocate about the plastic straw and stirrer ban. 

I would like to encourage the city to BAN ALL  plastic straws and stirrers. 

The environment impact of of these items is particularly devastating.  

I understand considerations must be made for those will disabilities, however, I am hoping you can arrive at solution 

which will accommodate those individuals without diluting this law. 

 

I would like to be advised of meetings where the public can attend and comment on this issue. 

Thank you, 

Jennifer Henkind 

48 Eastover Rd. 
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